OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR FOR STUDENT AFFAIRS
University of the Philippines Diliman

st Floor, South Wing, Quezon Hall

UP Diliman, Quezon City

Trunkline: (632) 8981-8500 loc. 2587-2588

Telefax: (632) 8928-2886

OVCSA

UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES DILIMAN
OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR FOR STUDENTS AFFAIRS

Memorandum No. LRS-2021-011

TO : Deans, College Secretaries, and Heads of Units
Students
UP Diliman

Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs

FROM
SUBJECT

Pandemic
DATE 22 April 2021

Support Services Available for Students affected by the COVID-19

To better guide students having difficulty in coping with the impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic,
OVCSA reiterates the availability of the following support services that the students may remotely

avail:

Services

Telemedicine consultation, free
emergency medicines, psychotherapy

Testing and isolation for
suspect/positive COVID-19 cases
(priority given to UPD constituents
and their immediate families)

Urgent mental health and
psychosocial wellbeing needs

Stress management, psychosocial
support, academic/career counseling

Psychosocial peer support services

Gender-based psychosocial
counselling and legal counselling

Office/Unit

University Health Service

Silungang Molave
Molave Residence Hall, Magsaysay
Avenue, UP Diliman, Brgy. UP Campus,
Quezon City

UPD Psychosocial Services
(PsycServ)

Office of Counseling and
Guidance

UPD Ugnayan ng Pahinungod

UP Diliman Gender Office

Contact Information

uphs.appointlet.com
uhs.diliman@up.edu.ph
(02) 8981-8500 local 2702

Dr. Jesusa T. Catabui
jtcatabui@up.edu.ph
(02) 8981-8500loc. 4611

psycserv.upd@up.edu.ph
09167573157

ocg.updiliman@up.edu.ph
facebook.com/ocg.upd

psppahinungod.upd@up.edu.ph

updgo@up.edu.ph
09663403602; 09474280190
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Financial support in the form of:
a. tuition subsidies
b. private and government-funded

scholarships
c. student loans (tuition loans and Office of Scholarships osg.upd@up.edu.ph
emergency assistance) and Grants ovcsa.upd.edu.ph/osg

d. part-time work through Student
and Graduate Assistantships
(SAGA)

e. studentinsurance

Learning assistance (connectivity or
gadget) grants for economically
challenged students (through the
#KaagapayUP program)

Office of the Vice Chancellor
for Student Affairs kaagapay.upd@up.edu.ph

For more information on student support programs and services, students and faculty may visit the
OVCSA website at ovcsa.upd.edu.ph or email us at ovcsa.upd@up.edu.ph.

Students seeking advice on other support programs or general concerns may seek assistance through
the AskUPD Student Helpdesk at bit.ly/kapitlapit or ask.upd@up.edu.ph.

For widest dissemination, please.

Thank you.
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